
On behalf of Loudoun Soccer and the Loudoun Soccer College Showcase, I would like to request the 
release of all College Showcase players from your school to participate in the 2025 Loudoun Soccer 
College Showcase in Loudoun County, VA. 

We realize the importance of a player’s education and strive to accommodate the academic calendar as 
much as possible. Regrettably, the College Showcase will result in some players missing 1 day of school 
for travel and competition.  

The Loudoun Soccer College Showcase tournament is an event attended by over 100 college coaches. 
The tournament offers players the opportunity to continue their soccer career at the collegiate level, as 
well as possibly securing financial assistance to attend college. We are offering players this written 
documentation as proof of their attendance at the tournament.  

Thank you for your understanding regarding the absence of these players from school during this event. 

Regards, Dave Bucciero  

Director of College Placement and ID Camps 
Loudoun Soccer 

To: To Whom It May Concern 

From:  Loudoun Soccer  

Re: 2025 Loudoun Soccer College Showcase 

Date:  Friday, February 28, 2025




